
THE TAYLOR MUSEUM COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS. COLORADO

October 8, 1957

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We confirm the date, March-April 1958, for your exhibition of Navaho 
photographs. Thank you for giving us a prompt reply on this scheduling.

As for the talk, we are interested and wish to let you know a little later. 
You mention color slides. We presume these are an integral part of the 
talk. Would you please clarify this?

I hope you had a fine time at the Shiprock Fair. Such occasions make me 
wish I were farther south and freer. Good luck.

Sincerely,

Myron Wood, Assistant Curator 
in Charge of Photography
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